
Toddler Room: they 

will be learning about 

the life cycles of the 

butterfly, the frog and 

the chicken. 

NEWSLETTER MARCH 2016 

 T h e 

Nursery will be 

closed on Good 

F r i d a y 

(25.3.16), and 

Easter Monday 

(28.3.16). 

Pre-School: 

Can all parents make sure 
their children’s summative 
assessments are signed. 
Please speak to your 
child’s Key Worker. 

The After School Club would 
like to give a huge thank you to 
Andrea, Hanna’s mum, for com-
ing to the Club and teaching the 
children about her country, 
Hungary, and about the language 
as well. Nagyon köszönöm. 

CAN YOU FIND THE TWO EASTER EGGS WE HAVE HIDDEN? 



www.facebook.com/brightfuturesnurseryandclub  

 

 The Nursery will be celebrating St. Patrick’s 

Day. We will be painting the Irish flag and sham-

rocks. The After School Club will be doing colouring, 

as well as learning about the history of the day and 

even learning some Irish.  

  Pre-School: We recommend 

parents not to pick up their children 

between  12pm and 12.30pm 

(unless there is an emergency), as it 

distracts the children and disturbs 

their lunch time.  

Easter Holidays are just 

around the corner. You can 

now book a place for your 

child. Please call or email to 

managerharoldhill@aol.co.uk. 

We are hosting an Easter Party on 

24.03.2016, at 10am. This party is only for the 

children who regularly attend Thursdays ses-

sions.  

 We will have a visit from the Easter Bun-

ny (who will be Lucy from Baby Room, who 

kindly volunteered herself), and also an Easter 

Egg Hunt for the children.  

 Club children will be decorating East-

er Gift Bags and making Easter Nests. Pre-

School will be doing Easter Baskets and 

Egg Decoration. 

IT’S GOING TO BE EASTERTASTIC!!! 

 Warmer temperatures and sunny days 

makes us feel good. In order to get into the 

Spring spirit, we are redecorating our rooms 

with Spring displays and pictures and other ac-

tivities, including growing sunflowers (Baby 

Room). 


